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Spring Admission Ceremony Set for May 5 

 
 
Idaho’s state and federal courts will hold a joint admission ceremony Friday, May 5, 
for successful candidates of the Idaho State Bar. 
 
The ceremony will begin at 4 p.m. MT at Boise Centre East, 850 W. Front St. in 
Boise. Idaho Supreme Court Chief Justice G. Richard Bevan will preside. Speakers 
will include representatives of the state and federal courts, the Idaho State Bar and 
the Idaho Law Foundation. 
 
The new admittees, their families, friends and members of the public are invited to 
a reception immediately following the ceremony. Congratulations to the new 
admittees! 
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